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There is always great news to share about our St. Philip’s College family. The following
achievements align with our College Strategic Objectives: Student Success, Performance
Excellence, and Principle-Centered Leadership. Stay up to date with our faculty, staff, and

student accomplishments by reading the President’s Newsletter online
at alamo.edu/spc/newsletter and follow us on social media @GOSPC. 

Student Success
SPC Histology Student Earns HBCU Scholarship
St. Philip’s College (SPC) Histology student, Satin Allen, was selected as a recipient of
the National Association of Historically Black Colleges and Universities (NAHBCU) Title
III Administrators, Inc. 2021 Scholarship. The $500 scholarship award recognizes
outstanding students enrolled at HBCUs who have achieved academic success and
performed exemplary community service.

SPC Hospitality Students Receive $1,000 Scholarships
St. Philip’s College (SPC) students and faculty attended this year’s San Antonio Hotel &
Lodging Association Pineapple Awards Dinner on Nov. 4 at the Marriott RiverCenter
Hotel. Six students accompanied five SPC faculty and administrators. Four students -
- Dolores Tellez, Amanda Stleger, Anna Morales, Massinissa Aoudia and Kimberly
Cisneros -- received $1,000 SAHLA scholarships for Spring 2022. Students Anayeli
Murrieta and Deresha Nolan also attended. 

SPC Team Joins National Ethics Bowl
St. Philip’s College (SPC) students, Brandon Cervantes, Richard Garcia, Michael Luna
and Maney Walker participated on Nov. 20 in the Association for Practical and
Professional Ethics (APPE) Ethics Bowl Competition. They were mentored by faculty
members Charlie Langston, Andrew Hill and Marie Feldmeier. The APPE Intercollegiate
Ethics Bowl is a tiered competition. Each fall, 12 regional competitions take place at
various locations throughout the United States in preparation for the nationwide event,
held virtually this year.

Performance Excellence
 
SPC and SAFD Host Final Pop-Up Market in 2021
St. Philip’s College (SPC) Student Advocacy Center and San Antonio Food Bank held a
pop-up market on Nov. 4 that served 170 families. This was the last pop-up of the year
at SPC, but Spring 2022 dates will be released soon.

Principle-Centered Leadership
SPC Chefs Train High School Teachers
St. Philip’s College (SPC) Baking and Pastry chefs held professional development
opportunities for high school chefs in the new Tourism, Hospitality and Culinary Arts
kitchen labs. Chef De La Fuente held a tartlets Class for ten area teachers. Chef Munoz
and Chef Goloby hosted workshops on Pate Choux and Pastry Cream for six local high
school teachers. These classes are a great way to build connections that benefit high
school student chefs interesting in pursuing degrees and certificates in culinary fields.
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